
Rt. 12, Frederick, Md. 21701 
9/17/75 

Dear Mr. R.C.White, 

Thanks for your letter of the 10*h. 

Enclosed is one of our flyers. 

Wolrlaigesearch is unknown to me. 

I have done some but not much work on the RISK assassination. 

If you can think  of why you would be singled out for an opinion on EYIC in 

Canada that could be interesting. 

Many Canadians are concerned about the American political assassinations. 
But none of the many there and here who have written to me have mentioned receiving 

any such inquiry. 

If it may well mean nothing, I'll keep this on file. Porhas something 

relevant will show up later. 

There are legitimate organization that do receive offbeat requests from 

clients with special interests. 

And, of course, there are seeminey legitimate businesses that do have 
unseen connections. 

If on the face of t it there seems to be nothing sinister about this, 

will have it and will remember if anything like it shows up. 

Many than, 


